
VandenBerghe, Alissa (Consultant) 

From: Randy McCourt [rsm@dkspdx.com]
Sent: Monday, August 04, 2008 3:56 PM
To: Arany, Sally (Consultant)
Cc: Paananen, Ron; Powers, Bob; Bandy, Mark; Steve Pearce
Subject: Follow Up Meeting on Mercer/Freight Issues - Bored Tunnel

7/13/2009

Sally –  
  
We are looking to set up a follow up meeting to today’s meeting with the group that met regarding Mercer Street.  I 
do not have the proper spellings but the attendees included: 
  
Bob Powers 
Ron Paananen 
Mark Bandy 
Steve Pearce 
Eric Tweit 
Jennifer Ziegler 
Christine Wolfe (Port) 
Eugene Wasserman 
Eugene Hoglund 
Susie Burke 
  
This meeting would likely need to have Gordon Clark in attendance and would be a summary of the bored tunnel 
concept as it is currently developed. 
  
I am out the week of August 18 – can we find a date/time – Monday August 10 at 9 or 10 AM (similar to today’s 
meeting). 
  
Please let Sally know if this date works and she can set the meeting, room and invite the proper people 
  
Randy 
  
Ransford S. McCourt, PE, PTOE 
DKS Associates 
1400 SW Fifth Avenue, Suite 500 
Portland, OR   97201 
503/243-3500 
FAX 503/243-1934 
rsm@dksassociates.com 
  


